
Company Fined for Failing to
File  Progress  Report  on
Fixing OHS Violations

A contracting company pleaded guilty for failing to file a
progress report as required by the Occupational Health and
Safety Division by the specified deadline. The progress report
was required to identify efforts made toward remedying OHS
violations. The court fined it $840 [G.S. Contracting, Govt.
News Release, Sept. 21, 2015].
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